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Friday 10th November


Dear Parents and Carers,


The children have settled in to their 2nd half term at school beautifully. Thank you for all 
of your help and support with this. 


Nativity

We are going to begin rehearsing the Nativity performance on Monday 27th 
November. Next week, the children will receive a letter in their hands telling you what 
their part will be and if they have any lines to learn. This will also give information on any 
support with costumes we may require. Please be assured that we will not be asking 
you to buy anything, it will be items you already have in your wardrobes as we provide 
the majority of the costume. 


Seesaw

Just a reminder that we send out information on Seesaw relating to our Learning 
Journeys, Phonics and reminders about things going on in school. Please make sure you 
are logging in and checking these. We also love to see what you have been doing at 
home.


Clothing

We have a huge amount of unnamed lost property. We do endeavour to return this to 
the correct child but it makes it very difficult if we don’t know who it belongs to.


We are also desperately in need of spare clothing, particularly bottoms such as tights, 
trousers, shorts and skirts. If you have any uniform your child has outgrown, we would 
really appreciate the donations. Please also return any clothing that your child may 
have borrowed. 


You can view our most recent letters and any communications on the website. If you 
have any queries in the meantime, please contact either myself or the school office.


Thank you again for all of your support,


Yours Sincerely,


Mrs Laura Button

Foundation Stage Leader

Headteacher:	Mr	Elliot	Howles	

Deputy	Headteacher:	Mr	Nicholas	Holt
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